
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  ​ ​ Non Uniform Day  
                  Friday 27th June 

 
Hello all,  
 
The Friends of the Solent Schools would like to invite all children to wear 
non uniform (please note that open toed shoes are not permitted as they 
are a safety issue for the children) on Friday 27th June in exchange for a 
donation of a prize for the tombola at the Solent Summer Rodeo 
(Fayre!).  
 
Some ideas for donations include 

●​ Toiletries (new and unopened please!)  
●​ Chocolates or treats 
●​ A bottle of something 
●​ Any other small gifts you can think of!  

 
Please remember that if you would like to donate an alcoholic prize this 
will need to be handed to an adult by an adult, our lovely young ones 
carrying glass bottles across the playground is a recipe for disaster! 
 
Thank you once more for your continued support and we look forward to 
seeing you all for a rootin’ tootin’ good time at the Solent Summer 
Rodeo!  
 
Kind Regards  
 
The Friends of the Solent Schools  
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